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You’re ready to have your new man over to your place for the
first time, but there’s one big (and furry) problem: your
sweet  but  very-protective  St.  Bernard  doesn’t  warm  up  to
strangers easily. Rather than take out his uncomfortable and
uncertain feelings on your guests, he usually chews up a few
pairs of shoes and barks until the neighbors call to complain.
You  understand  that  pets  can  get  stressed  when  their
environment  changes  —  and  an  unfamiliar  person  in  their
territory is certainly a big difference.
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Lucky for you, Comfort Zone® products help reduce stress-
related behavior in dogs and cats by mimicking their natural
pheromones and allowing them to feel calm and comfortable. The
products are 95% effective at reducing scratching and urine
marking for cats, and also help reduce excessive barking and
chewing in dogs.

Comfort Zone® with D.A.P.® (Dog Appeasing Pheromone) products
for dogs helps control excessive barking, destructive digging,
chewing and house soiling — leaving you with plenty of time to
entertain your boyfriend on his first (and hopefully not last)
visit. Plus, Comfort Zone® products will help your four-legged
friend make a better impression on your partner.

In addition to helping your dog or cat feel comfortable with
your new man, Comfort Zone® products can help manage stress-
related behavior in your pet caused by thunderstorms and loud
noises  such  as  fireworks  as  well  as  transitions  such  as
 moving into a new home, being left alone more frequently or
traveling.

Comfort Zone® products are available at pet specialty stores
including  PetSmart  and  PetCo,  independent  pet  stores  and
online. You can learn more about Comfort Zone® products at
www.petcomfortzone.com or on their Facebook page.
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